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Mai Vang

From: Jamie Borell (NEE) <jamieb@newenergyequity.com>
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 6:01 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS

Please do something about this derelict property. Hamline Midway and St. Paul deserve better 
 
Regards,  
 
Jamie Borell 
Senior VP 
New Energy Equity 
612-801-5999 
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